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Most districts have their schedules set and are getting ready for the new 
season. Check out this month’s issue of Dally Times for the current 
information.  There is one district update to take note of and that is the district 
held in Erick, OK last season will be moving to the Cross T Arena in Elk City, 
OK – Brandon and Randi McGuire will continue on as the producers.  
 
Our fees and roping categories will only change just a bit from last year.   
The one change we have put in place is that the #4.5 is now optional at the 
district level.  The #4.5 will be held at OTRA Finals and to compete in it there, 
a roper must be qualified in at least one other category to be eligible to rope in it. 
 
Remember that the Decatur District at NRS has started their 2020 season early 
and the next dates there are November 16 and December 14. Then get ready 
for January and February when all districts will be in full swing!! 
 
We want to wish everyone a HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 
Our blessings are abundant and we are truly grateful for every good thing that 
we have in our life! 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                        


